
Thank You for all your donations at the California Nevada Moose 
Association Annual Convention in Sparks NV. 
  
This past quarter we have assisted a Lodge in each territory. The 
Territorial Managers will deliver the donations that were contributed by all. 
  
Special thank you to my entire Disaster Relief Committee. Thank you to 
Jennette Ruiz for delivering our message, along with Dona Harwood 
manning our booth. Welcome new committee members, David Salazar 
from Oxnard Lodge and Susan Sawaya from El Monte Lodge. 
  
Remember that all donations can be used on your Heart of the Community 
Report. 
  
I look forward to visiting all of you at District meetings, along with my 
committee. 
 
 
Disaster Relief: 
The CNMA Disaster Relief Committee was formed to encourage all CNMA units and 
Districts to contribute to a fund that would be available for the immediate funding of 
disasters that affect the financial stability of a Lodge. Each unit is requested to fund $120 
per year to keep funds available for these emergent needs. 


